
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Introduction of Spanish Lessons 

Later this year our Year 9 students will be selecting the subjects they will study in Year 10. Government 

guidance now expects 95% of students in this year group to continue studying a Modern Foreign 

Language at GCSE level. In order to expand the choice available to students we are adding the option 

of Spanish to our current offering of French. 

To help prepare students for this option we are pleased to launch Spanish lessons to Year 9 as an after-

school activity. The Spanish lessons will start after the October half-term and will run every 

Wednesday from 3pm to 4pm. This is a great opportunity and an important decision for students as 

they will be committing to attend every week.  

To explain the opportunity further and answer any questions, we are holding an information evening 

on Wednesday 19th October at 5:30pm. If you would like your child to participate in these lessons but 

have concerns about transport please attend the evening and discuss this with us, we are keen to 

ensure this opportunity is available to everyone. 

I would be very grateful if you could complete the slip below and hand it to me (Miss Anton) by Friday 

14th October. Should you have any queries in advance of the evening please do not hesitate to contact 

me on a.anton@stclementshigh.org.uk. 

This letter is being forwarded to parents electronically but paper copies will be distributed to students. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss A Anton 
Head of Modern Foreign Languages 
 

 

Student’s Name: …………………………………………………………………………………  Tutor group: ………………………. 

 

I/we will be attending the presentation regarding after-school Spanish lessons on Wednesday 19th 

October. Please reserve …… places at this event (Insert total number of people coming from your 

family) 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………. (Parent/Carer) 
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